
I noticed when I walked along the Speed River between Wyndham & Macdonell, there were 4 tents in the former 
mill location. As this is a historical area in Guelph, I think they should be relocated. We don't want this area to be 
damaged. They are hanging items on the arch. 
 
Is there any way we can relocate people living in tents to an open space outside of the downtown area? Maybe the 
city or U of G has green space for these people to live on. We need to feel safe walking downtown, as well as along 
our rivers. We also want people who are visiting our city to feel safe. This would also help stores & restaurants 
survive downtown.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Judy Reinholt  
 


